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Maria Gonzalez Santos

From: Wendy Maxwell < >

Sent: Monday, May 27, 2024 10:34 AM

To: Alex Singbush

Subject: File: 751-6/24-09

RE: MCKIM CON 5 LOT 3 PCL 166 

I received a Notice of an application for Nickel District Conservation Authority to extend a temporary use of 3 
years to parcels of land surrounding mine.  

Myself and the co-owners of the above mentioned lot are beginning to look into the possibility of selling our 
lot....we are hoping that if this extension goes forward that it will not hinder the sale of our lot if the 
opportunity arises. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Rita Maxwell 
940 Windermere Cres 
Sudbury, ON P3A 5A5 
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